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Dates coming up: 

8.7.25 - SATs results week 

8.7.25 - Afternoon performance of Year 

4,5,6 Songs from the Shows 

9.7.25 - Evening performance of Year 4, 5,6 

Songs from the Shows 

10.7.25 - End of year reports go home to 

parents 

10.7.25 - Year 5 Taster Day to Worden 

Academy 

14.7.25 - Shining Stars and Attendance 

assembly (pm) 

15.7.25 - Reception Graduation assembly 

(9.15am) 

16.7.25 - Year 6 Leavers Assembly (9am) 

16.7.25 - Talent Show (1.30pm) 

16.7.25 - Year 6 Leavers after-school 

celebration event (more details to follow) 

16.7.25 - Shining Stars Party (pm) 

18.7.25 - Star of the Year assembly 

18.7.25 – Goodbye to Millbrook picnic for 

parents, friends, staff and children 

18.7.25 – Goodbye Assembly (1.10pm) 

18.7.25 - Early finish (2pm) for Summer 

holidays 

 

 

Class Swap morning and High School 
visits 

Well done to all the year 6 children who attended 
their High Schools on Thursday. I am sure they did 
well and will quickly settle into new friendships 
and new routines in September. 
 
A huge well done to all the children in all the 
other year groups who visited their new teachers 
and class team on Thursday morning. The 
teachers were impressed with their new classes 
and the children seemed happy when they 
returned to their current class. 
I am sure they are now looking forward to a 
brilliant year ahead after the Summer break. 

 

 
New build update 

 

 
 
Things are now speeding up with the move to the 
new build. If and when you visit our current 
school you will see lots of crates all over the 
building as staff are having to pack up as much as 
they can whilst at the same time continuing to 
teach the children and ensure the end of the year 
is special for all the classes and especially the 
Year 6s. 
 
We will be welcoming the children back to school 
on 8th September (and inviting some visits during 
the end of the 1st week in September). 
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Sports day for Years 3 to 6 
We had a brilliant Sports event for Years 3 to 6 on 
Tuesday morning. The weather was really kind to 
us and the children put in huge effort and had 
lots of fun. A big thank you to all the parents and 
friends who were able to make it and cheer 
everyone on. We were so proud of every child 
who took part. 

 

 

 

 

 School Dinner Price Update – 

September 2025 

 

We would like to inform parents and carers that the 

cost of school dinners will increase to £2.90 per 

meal starting from September 2025. 

This small increase reflects rising food and staffing 

costs, and helps us continue to provide fresh, 

nutritious, and well-balanced meals every day. We 

remain committed to offering excellent value for 

money, with meals that support children’s health, 

wellbeing, and learning. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 Nursery Fees Update – September 

2025 

We would like to inform parents and carers that from 

September 2025, nursery fees will be increasing. This 

adjustment is necessary to ensure we can continue to 

provide a safe, stimulating, and high-quality early 

years environment for all our children. This will only 

affect parents who pay for sessions and a half day 

session will be £18, full day £36. 

We understand that any increase can be challenging, 

and we want to reassure you that our nursery 

continues to offer excellent value for money, with 

highly qualified and experienced staff, engaging 

learning activities and snacks included. 

 

Is your child entitled to Pupil 

Premium Grant/Free School Meals? 

Please check details and apply on the link below. Even 

if your child is in Reception, Year 1, or Year 2 and 

already receives universal free school meals, applying 

for Pupil Premium ensures the school receives extra 

funding to support your child’s education. 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-

families/schools/free-school-meals/pupil-premium/ 

 

 

On-line safety 
See the internet link below which gives 
brilliant support and advice about how to 
keep your children safe on-line. 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-
safe/online-safety/talking-child-online-safety/ 
 

 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/pupil-premium/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/pupil-premium/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/talking-child-online-safety/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/talking-child-online-safety/
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School Uniform Colour Change – 

September 2025 

We would like to remind families that from 

September 2025 we will be updating our 

school uniform colours for children in Year 

1 to year 6. This change reflects our 

refreshed school as we move to our amazing 

new building. Nursery and Reception 

children uniforms will stay the same. 

 All items that were previously red will now 

be bottle green. 

Children from year one to year six wear a 

bottle green uniform: 

· Bottle green school sweatshirt/cardigan 

· White polo shirt 

· Grey trousers, skirt or pinafore 

· Green gingham dress 

· Black shoes (not trainers) 

PE Kit remains the same, a plain white t-

shirt, dark shorts (black or navy) and pumps. 

At key stage two, children will also require 

an outdoor kit (including trainers). 

Impressions in Leyland continue to be our 

main supplier and orders can be made direct 

with them. The bottle green cardigans and 

sweatshirts are not yet on their website but 

can be pre ordered in store. 

https://impressionsuniform.co.uk/collections

/seven-stars-primary-school. 

 

School have a small stock of sweatshirts and 

cardigans, please look out for a dojo 

message next week with details of how to 

purchase these. 

 

 
End of year performance   

      
 
 

Tickets for the Seven Stars Show of Shows 
are available to be purchased from the school 

office. 
 

They are £2.50 per ticket and you can 
purchase two tickets per performance per 
family. Spares will be available nearer the 

time. 
 

The performances are: Tuesday 8th July - 
1.30pm-2.30pm Wednesday 9th July - 

3.45pm- 4.45pm 
 

 

Courage 

We presented children with a ‘Courage’ 

certificate in the assembly this week. It was 

for anyone who has shown courage over the 

last term (including things like doing 

something they don’t usually do, being 

brave, facing fears, participating in learning, 

standing up for what is right and asking for 

help if they need it). 

https://impressionsuniform.co.uk/collections/seven-stars-primary-school
https://impressionsuniform.co.uk/collections/seven-stars-primary-school
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Rewards for this week (Well done!) 

 
Well done to all those amazing children who have achieved awards this week. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Star of the Week  
Awarded to children who have demonstrated brilliant learning powers and achieved 

something special in their learning this week 
 

Moons Harliyah for enjoying stories and using resources with care.  

Rockets Poppy-Rose for trying hard in all areas of learning  

Dorado Elliot for super concentration and effort in his work and choosing to complete 
additional challenges in the classroom.  

Orion Ebony for having a great week in all lessons. Well done!   

Hercules Evelyn for continuing her learning at home and writing a fantastic Spider and the 
Fly story  

Pegasus Grace, for outstanding concentration in swimming and for beautifully combining 
fun with a positive, respectful attitude toward learning  

Leo Romy T, for fantastic effort and being very encouraging towards others during 
sports morning.  

Phoenix Ellie Shaw- For always thinking of others and making sure nobody is left out in 
group work.  

Galaxy Oscar Lloyd for excellent singing in production rehearsals.  

Apollo Oscar B for excellent participation on Sport’s Day  

Positive Points 
Children who have achieved the most points for effort in work and conduct 

Rockets Mazie  

Dorado  Finley  

Orion  Sofia R  

Hercules  Emily  

Pegasus  Christian & Poppy  

Leo Noah S, Thomas S-L.  

Phoenix Ethan C 
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Many thanks for your support   
Mr Mitchell 

REMEMBER TO VISIT OUR WEBSITE (class and school information) 

Seven Stars Primary School (lancsngfl.ac.uk) 

 
School Code of Conduct 

Please be kind and respectful at all times 

 
Breakfast club & After-School Club 

Book on and pay in advance on School Money. 
Breakfast club = £4.00 per child (7.30 to start of day) 

After-School Club = £7.00 per child (to 5.30pm) Any late collection will result in a charge of £10 (cost of staffing) 

VIP 
Responsibility (end of Spring 2) 

Rockets    

Dorado   Victoria for bouncing back from friendship incidents and moving forward 
positively.  

Orion   Callie W  

Hercules  Killian  

Pegasus  Daisy-Lou for coming to school every single day with a smile on her face, 
showing incredible strength and positivity no matter what challenges she faces.  

  

Leo   Lucas C-C- for showing courage when dealing with difficult situations in 
a very mature manner.  

Phoenix  Holly Phoenix- For showing a mature attitude and being brave to share 
her ideas during RSE  

Galaxy  Emily, Harvey, David and Fletcher  

Apollo  Eli for showing courage by attending some lessons in Galaxy ready for 
next year.  


